
 

 

 
 
 

COUNCIL DINNER CATERING 2024/2025 APPLICATIONS OPEN 
 

 
The Shire of Pingelly is seeking applications from local community groups or clubs to cater for 
the upcoming financial year Shire Ordinary Council Meeting. Catering consists of a main meal 
and dessert, for generally 10 – 12 people. Council Meetings are held on the third Wednesday 
of each month excluding December (second Tuesday) and January (no meeting).  
 
Those interested in applying are encouraged to submit their expressions of interest and quote 
for costs per head, in writing to the Shire by Friday the 21 June 2024.  
 
To register your interest or for more information please contact Mrs. Storm Nyssen, Governance 
and Executive Officer on 08 9887 1066 or email storm.nyssen@pingelly.wa.gov.au 

 

 

Andrew Dover 

Chief Executive Officer 

Shire of Pingelly 

17 Queen Street 

Pingelly WA 6308 
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